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Date:  11.4.2016

Dear Colleague

EURACT Conference: Educating Doctors for General Practice / Family Medicine 2.0.

I am writing to let you know about EURACT’s educational conference which is being held in Dublin from 8th -10th September 2016.  This will provide a unique opportunity to network with colleagues from across Europe - EURACT council members will attend the conference and so approximately 30 different European countries will be represented.

We are looking for contributions from as wide a range of backgrounds, both undergraduate and postgraduate, as possible – there are 21 workshop slots available, 18 oral presentations and the opportunity to present posters in the breaks. We are looking for proposals on topics relevant to the teaching of General Practice.  The themes can be found under ‘abstract submission’ at the conference website: http://www.euractdublin2016.org/abstract-submission/
There will be prizes for the best abstract and poster. The deadline for submission of abstracts is Friday 29th April 2016.

This will be an opportunity for GP Teachers and researchers to meet and exchange ideas on how best to prepare students and doctors for a career in general practice or family medicine in the future and how to support family doctors in their professional development throughout their career.
I would be grateful if you could publicise this conference as widely as possible amongst your academics. If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me.

With best wishes
Jo Buchanan
EURACT President
Administrative Secretary: Barbara Toplek
Institute for development of Family Medicine, Poljanski nasip 58, 1000 Ljubljana, Slovenia
Phone: (+386) 1 438 69 13, fax: (+386) 438 69 10, e-mail: barbara.toplek@mf.uni-lj.si
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